
LEGAL NOTICE 
BOROUGH OF WALDWICK 

COUNTY OF BERGEN 
 

BOROUGH OF WALDWICK 
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 
The Borough of Waldwick is soliciting qualifications for Redevelopment Attorney for the 
remainder of the 2025 calendar year through a Fair and Open Process pursuant to N.J.S.A. 
19:44A-20.4 et seq. 
 
Full RFQ specifications are available on the Borough’s website at 
https://www.waldwicknj.gov/purchasing. 
 
Submissions are due by 11:00 a.m. on Thursday, July 10, 2025 to the Municipal Clerk’s Office, 
63 Franklin Turnpike, Waldwick, NJ 07463. 
 
       Steven Neale, CPM, QPA 
       Borough Administrator 
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